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Apple Health policy representatives 
 
The Health Care Authority (HCA) Apple Health (Medicaid) Eligibility Policy 
team no longer has regional contacts. Use the new centralized Apple Health 
Eligibility Policy email address HCAAHEligibilityPolicy@hca.wa.gov. 

Contact Apple Health Eligiblity Policy 
The Apple Health Eligibility Policy email is intended to support client-facing 
stakeholders and external community-based representatives in assisting 
Apple Health clients experiencing eligibility policy-related issues.  

Email: HCAAHEligibilityPolicy@hca.wa.gov  

This email box is managed by the Office of Medicaid Eligibility Policy (OMEP) 
managers to ensure all emails are referred to the appropriate team member 
to be addressed timely. Allow three business days for a response. 
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